NEWS

DENTISTS SOUGHT FOR RARE
JUDICIAL APPOINTMENTS

For the first time in over a decade, den-
tists are being sought by the Judicial
Appointments Commission (JAC) to hear
tribunal cases relating to dentistry.

Fewer than ten people have ever held
one of these positions and the JAC is
running a selection exercise from 16
June onwards to find five new dentists
to take on these roles.

Applicants need to be registered with the
General Dental Council (GDC) and ideally
have experience of being an NHS dentist.
The posts offer variety, career develop-
ment and the opportunity to help dentists
uphold the standards of their profession.

Successful candidates will be involved
in appeals against decisions of primary
care trusts, and appeals concerning rul-
ings of the new Care Quality Commission.
Dentists are ‘specialist members’ within
the tribunal and their responsibilities
include absorbing key facts and docu-
ments beforehand, asking questions in
the hearings and contributing to deci-
sions alongside a judge and a lay member.
They need to be able to understand and
explain to other tribunal members the
NHS system and any technical aspects of
working practices raised in the evidence.

Successful applicants would be
expected to hear cases for approxi-
mately ten days per year.

This is a small jurisdiction and it is
unlikely that further wvacancies will
arise in the foreseeable future. Applica-
tion materials are available to download
from the JAC website and applications
close at noon on 7 July 2011: www.jac.
judiciary.gov.uk. Successful applicants
will be appointed for a renewable period
of five years and training is provided.
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